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Letter of support to EI Rumanian member organisations in their campaign against cuts in their income and pensions
28th May, 2010

Dear Colleagues,

Education International declares its support for the Rumanian teaching unions in their efforts to protect the salaries and pensions of their members and to maintain their standards of living.
EI condemns those in the banking and financial sectors at national and international level who were responsible for the economic crisis and declares that teachers and their families, and other public sector workers and their families, who bear no responsibility for the crisis, should be protected by the their Government from its effects and not made to pay for the crisis.
EI demands that measures taken to address the crisis in Rumania which impact on teachers should be negotiated and accepted by the social partners and that, any such measures should have a fair balance in their impact across Rumanian society. Those who have benefited most from the generation of wealth in Rumania in the past should pay most.
EI emphasises that cuts in the salaries and pensions of public sector workers will not solve the economic crisis in Rumania and that only a balanced set of measures which have the broad support of society will succeed in re-establishing stable economic growth.
EI wishes to express its support and solidarity with all of its colleagues in Rumania in their struggle for a fair solution to the country’s economic problems.
Yours sincerely,
[image: image2.jpg]



Fred van Leeuwen,

General Secretary

All communications should be addressed to the General Secretary – Toute correspondance doit être adressée au Secrétaire général

Toda la correspondencia debe dirigirse al Secretario General – Der gesamte Briefwechsel ist an den Generalsekretär zu richten

